
Year 1 Home Learning  
Autumn 2 

 

Reading 
Please ensure that your child is accessing their E-book online.  If you are having trouble 

accessing the E-book, please speak to your child’s teacher.  Please continue to read for 10 

minutes a day and record this in your child’s reading record. 

Maths  
This half term we will be learning about different shapes.  Can you name the different 2D and 
3D shapes?  Can you name the shapes? 
Go on a shape hunt around your house and see what shapes or objects you can see.  You can 
use the shape hunt sheet attached. 
 
Can you create a 3D shape junk model?  Can you create a 2D shape picture using different 
sized shapes? 

            
 

English – Rapunzel 
This half term we will be reading the story of Rapunzel in class, written by Bethan Woollvin   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DGBYH5kMG_4 

 

Can you write a few sentences about your favourite part of the story? Why was this your 

favourite part?  Draw a picture to match your writing. 

 

Can you write a book review about the book Rapunzel?  You can use the review sheet attached 

or you can send in a video of your review. 

 

Can you describe the witch?  Use adjectives in your writing and draw a picture to match.                                    

Science – Materials 
We will be learning about materials this half term and thinking about how different objects are 
made out of different materials. 
Can you write some sentences or draw pictures of objects that use the following materials? 
 
metal, wood, plastic, rubber, fabric, glass, leather, paper, wool. 
 
Challenge:  What does the word opaque mean? 

Topic/History – Remembrance Day 
This half term we will be learning about the importance of remembrance day.  Can you create a 
piece of art work, perform a poem or write about why we have remembrance day? 
Maybe you know somebody who can share their experiences about the importance of the day. 
Be creative and send your creations into school or via the class email.                                                                                          

Spellings 
On Friday the 3rd of November the children will be bringing home their spellings for the half 
term.  Spelling tests will be every Friday starting on the 10th of November.  The children will bring 
home their spellings sheets and scores each week. 
Please practise week 1 spellings ready to be tested on the 10th November. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DGBYH5kMG_4


 



 

 

 



 



 


